
_______________________________________________________________ 
 

              Tuesday, October 1, 2019 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Parents:  
  
With the temperature and humidity sizzling, it 

seems like we should be dismissing school for 

summer vacation, not Fall Break! At any rate, I 

certainly hope you all enjoy a little fun with your 

children over the extended weekend. 

Hot topics not to be ignored are the following: 

October 11 is the end of first quarter and also our second Mileage Club Challenge. The 

first through sixth graders will try to go 2.5 miles. Please encourage them to wear fall 

leaf colors for “Spot On, Autumn.” 

October 17 is a Professional Development Day. School will be dismissed at 2:15 with 

after school care available. 

Our first Box Top Collection is October 18. Please contribute generously for a good 

cause. 

Progress Reports are scheduled to go home on October 22. The annual Parent/Teacher 

Conferences take place Friday, October 25. Please notice that we have sent scheduling 

forms home which our due back next Wednesday. It is a large undertaking to schedule 

all of these so please help us by being prompt in your response. Also, we ask the 

parents of the LRC students to indicate if their child will be in attendance that day. 

Occasionally it is necessary to remind the school family of various policies and 

procedures. Although our students on the whole look really sharp in their uniforms, I 

would like to remind you of a few things that are stated in our dress code. 

 Skirt length must be to the knee. This also applies to gym shorts. 

 White socks are to be worn by girls. 

 Hair gear is supposed to coordinate with the uniform not only in color, but also 

style. Headbands should be plain. 

 The only jewelry permitted is watches, rings (for girls and boys) and earrings for 

girls that are not hoops. 

All of this is stated in our dress code in our Family Handbook.  



 

Another matter is after care pick-up. It is school policy that a student must be picked up 

by 6:00 pm. There is a charge of $5.00 for every ten minutes that a parent is late. This is 

necessary to pay our staff fairly. 

Thank you for your kind attention to these things and your faithful support of BTCS. Turn down 

the air and have a great week! 

Mrs. Newton 

 

 

 


